
From: Joyce Bernstein 
Sent: Tuesday, April 26, 2011 5:13 PM 
To: 'cuz@lptv.tv' 
Cc: Barbara Kreisman; Hossein Hashemzadeh; David Brown 
Subject: KCLJ-CA, Joplin, MO and KCLG-CA, Neosho, MO; Facility ID Nos. 23296 
and 23301 
Dear Mr. Couzens: 
 
This is in response to your April 21, 2011 email to Barbara Kreisman.  By letters dated 
March 23, 2011, the Video Division requested information from Gary M. and Deborah R. 
Kenney, the licensees of Class A television stations KCLJ-CA, Joplin, Missouri and 
KCLG-CA, Neosha, Missouri, regarding the failure to make the required quarterly Form 
398 electronic filings for the stations for the past four years.  The Division letters also 
stated that if the failure to make the quarterly filings was due to the Kenney’s election to 
let the stations revert to low power television status, they need only notify the 
Commission of this election and request a change in status for the stations as permitted 
by Section 73.6001(d) of the Commission’s rules. 
 
            In your email, you request a change in status for KCLJ-CA and KCLG-CA from 
Class A to low power television status.  Please be informed that we have changed the 
status of the stations as requested, as well as the status of the digital flash-cut construction 
permit for KCLJ-CA (File No. BDFCDTA-20100813CAI).   Please be informed that no 
further action is required of Gary M. and Deborah R. Kenney,  
 
Joyce L. Bernstein 
Attorney-Advisor 
Video Division, Media Bureau 
 
 


